
The Fringes of 
Adaptation

Postgraduate 
Conference

De Montfort University

Papers are invited for a one-day conference at De Montfort 
University on ‘fringe areas’ of adaptations, elements often 
overlooked in the study of screen adaptations.  We welcome 
papers on areas such as costume, music, soundtracks, 
gaming, franchising, merchandising, casting, locations, 
promotions, authorial interventions, or anything else that has 
normally been forgotten in mainstream work in adaptation 
studies.

Proposals should be sent to: 

Deborah Cartmell
djc@dmu.ac.uk 

by Friday 2nd December 2011.

Leicester, Thursday 1st March 2012


